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MPLA Activities 

• Submitted Arizona news for the MPLA Newsletter. 
• Shared MPLA news and announcements with the AzLA Executive Board. 

 
 

AzLA Activities 
• Attended AzLA Executive Board meetings. 

 
 
AzLA News 

• The 2021 annual conference, which had been scheduled to take place in Prescott, 
October 27-29, has been cancelled.  The 2022 conference will be held at the same 
venue.  There are tentative plans to offer one or more regional forums in the spring. 

• The AzLA website is being redesigned, and the new site should go live soon at azla.org. 
• My term as MPLA Representative to AzLA expires in October.  I have submitted my 

name to run for another term, but will be glad to hand off the role to a new person if 
anyone expresses enthusiasm for taking it on.  
 

 
Arizona Libraries 

• The Arizona State Library has retired its weekly spreadsheet of library reopenings as of 
early July, reporting that 97% of participating libraries are now open to the public, with 
or without service modifications due to COVID. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Amadee Ricketts 


